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Dear Parents/Carers 

As part of our Victorian topic this half term, the Year 2 Team have planned a Victorian life experience on 
Thursday 14 December 2023. Please note, this is the same day as the Christmas Fayre and school closes 
early on this day for all pupils.  
 
The children will experience Victorian-style Christmas activities, both those experienced by the rich and 
the poor! This will celebrate all they have learnt over the last few weeks, including a visit from Queen 
Victoria herself!  
 
In order to ‘bring the morning alive’, we would like the children to dress up as a Victorian child.  
 

• Children could wear skirts and blouses or a dress. Alternatively, they could wear trousers or shorts with 
a shirt. Waistcoats and jackets would be a lovely addition.  

 

• Pinafores, hats, dirt and grime are optional! 
 
 We look forward to seeing the children in their fantastic costumes to enjoy this Year 2 activity.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
On Behalf of The Year 2 Team 
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